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Monica Hawkins

From: Kim Rose
Sent: Saturday, January 22, 2022 4:43 PM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: Fwd: Maple Land & Access Road

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jill Labreche <jill.labreche@gmail.com> 
Date: January 22, 2022 at 4:07:19 PM EST 
To: Kim Rose <kim.rose@eastferris.ca> 
Subject: Re: Maple Land & Access Road 

 
 
On Thu, Jan 20, 2022, 8:53 AM Antoine Boucher <antoine.boucher@eastferris.ca> wrote: 

Hello Jill, 

  

Sorry for the delay in getting back to you, but I have received your letter in concern to Maple Lane and 
Access Road and am following up with the following for your information. 

  

We have look into this matter and to my knowledge, request to maintain accessibility has been 
identified.  As per resolution of October 13, 2015 Council recognized that some of the selected crown 
lands within the Municipality of East Ferris have multiple private access laneways to permanent 
residences. 

  

Therefore, the Council for the Municipality of East Ferris requested that the Governments of Canada 
and Ontario survey and legally transfer, at the Government’s cost, all of those private laneways in the 
land claim area within the Municipality of East Ferris to the Municipality of East Ferris (which will 
remain privately maintained by the residents) prior to the transfer of Crown lands to the Algonquins of 
Ontario; 

  

At that time, a copy of this resolution was also forwarded to the elected officials at the time, namely 
Hon. Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario; the Hon. David Zimmer, Minister of Aboriginal Affairs; the 
Hon. David Orazietti, Minister of Natural Resources; Jay Aspin, MP (Nipissing-Timiskaming); Victor 
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Fedeli, MPP (Nipissing); the Negotiation Team for the Algonquin Land Claim; and, all municipalities 
within the land claim area. 

This resolution was carried by Mayor Vrebosh. 

  

I trust that this provides you with the information you needed to rest assured that accessibility will be 
maintained for your residence.  Should you have any questions please contact me via e-mail directly. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Antoine C. Boucher, P. Eng 

Director of Public Works and Engineering / 

Directeur des Travaux Publics et Ingénierie 
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Note: This e-mail may contain privileged and/or confidential information and may be subject to legal 
privilege.  Any distribution, use or copying of this e-mail or the information it contains by anyone other 
than the intended recipient is unauthorized.  If you received this e-mail by error, please advise the 
sender immediately by e-mail or telephone, and delete the e-mail and attachments from any computer. 

  

 


